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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: 9153 Twinberry Rd

From: Kathy Janse <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 3:11 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: 9153 Twinberry Rd 

Mayor and Council 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ashley Thandi <athandi@lmengineering.bc.ca> 
Date: Tue, 4 Apr 2023 at 08:13 
Subject: RE: 9153 Twinberry Rd 
To: Kathy Janse <*Redacted* > 

Good Morning Kathy, 

Thank you for sending an email in support of the Twinberry, we really appreciate it! Do you mind sending your 
email below directly to the City at this email cityclerk@princegeorge.ca and address the email to Mayor and 
Council. The City also requires correspondence to include a mailing address in the emails. This way the City 
can ensure that Mayor and Council can read your email of support and that it is posted on the online agenda. 
Thanks! 

Yours Truly, 

Ashley

Ashley Thandi, BPl 
Planner 

L&M Engineering Limited 
1210 4th Avenue 
Prince George, BC V2L3J4 
Work: 250-562-1977 
Fax:    250-562-1967 
Email: athandi@lmengineering.bc.ca 

 From: Kathy Janse <*Redacted*>  
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2023 7:45 PM 
To: Ashley Thandi <athandi@lmengineering.bc.ca> 
Subject: 9153 Twinberry Rd 

Good Afternoon, 
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I am writing in support of a proposed new modular home park at 9153 Twinberry Rd. It's the perfect solution 
for first time home buyers, elderly for downsizing and having everything on one floor and simply more 
affordable housing. My husband and I were in the situation of having to downsize for medical reasons and there 
were not too many choices for us. I am hoping this will move forward to a beautiful new development and we 
are totally in favour of this.  

Thank you, 

Kathy Janse 
5164 Hart Hwy 

Prince George, BC 
V2K 3A1 

Reda
cted


